Cattermole, Thomas

From:

Patel, Councillor Mili

Sent:

17 September 2018 14:36

To:

Cattermole, Thomas

Subject:

Fwd: Invitation to Jewish London: A Seminar for Councillors - 4th November 2018

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Flagged

Hi Thomas,

This is the only email I've received containing the words 'anti-semitism'.

I have sent 'nil' emails.

Let me know if you need anything else.

Kind regards,

Mili

Cllr Mili Patel

Begin forwarded message:

From: Sent on Behalf of Gillian Merron < events@bod.org.uk>

Date: 13 September 2018 at 14:34:08 BST

To: "cllr.mili.patel@brent.gov.uk" <cllr.mili.patel@brent.gov.uk>

Subject: Invitation to Jewish London: A Seminar for Councillors - 4th November 2018

Dear Councillor Patel,

Please find below an invitation to **Jewish London: A Seminar for Councillors**, to be held at ORT House, 126 Albert Street, London NW1 7NE, on Sunday 4th November 2018 12.30pm-4.30pm.

Places are strictly limited. If you are interested in attending the seminar, please RSVP to events@bod.org.uk by 22nd October 2018. Please do also advise us if you have any dietary or accessibility requirements.

We hope to see you there.

Yours sincerely,

Gillian Merron Chief Executive The Board of Deputies of British Jews

Adrian Cohen
Chairman
London Jewish Forum

Simon Johnson